
All	parents	are	invited	to	join	us	to	learn	more	about	how	BC’s	redesigned	curriculum	and	how	it	will	
impact	their	child(ren)’s	learning.		SD62’s	Curriculum	&	Learning	Team	has	planned	an	interactive	
session	addressing	the	questions	and	topics	SPEAC’s	parent	survey	brought	forward.			
		
In	addition,	they	will	highlight	the	big	ideas	of	the	redesigned	curriculum.		They	will	share	what	teachers	
are	doing	and	have	been	doing	in	these	areas.	
		
Date:	April	27th	
Time:		7	–	9	pm	
Location:		Royal	Bay	Secondary	
FREE	child	minding	via	RSVP	
RSVP	required:		https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/curriculum-night-tickets-22676956387	
		
Please	see	attached	poster	for	more	information.	
		
Au Si’em (Respectful ly), 	
 	
Brena Robinson	
President	
SPEAC – Sooke Parents’ Education Advisory Councils, SD 62	
Promoting Parent Involvement, Education, and Meaningful District-Wide Collaboration	
		
 


